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Greene County Judicial Courts Building Sprinkler System Installation Project to Begin in Circuit 
Clerk’s Office  
  
Springfield, MO – The first phase of the installation of a sprinkler system in the Greene County 
Judicial Courts building will begin in the Circuit Clerk’s office on Monday, March 14th. The Circuit 
Clerk's office is located on the second floor. Construction work in the Circuit Clerk's office is 
expected to last six weeks and will include painting and carpet replacement. The Circuit Clerk’s 
office will remain open throughout the construction period. 
 
“We appreciate the understanding and patience of Greene County citizens as we strive to 
conduct normal business as efficiently as possible throughout this construction project.” said 
Tom Barr, Greene County Circuit Clerk. 
 
 
 
For additional information, please contact Tom Barr, Greene County Circuit Clerk, at 417-868-
4168 or via email at tom.barr@courts.mo.gov. 
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